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Continuing its efforts to implement electronic CPL filing, the Division of Alcoholic Beverage Control (“ABC”) has updated the CPL template. This template is available to all CPL filers beginning with the filing due on August 15, 2019 (effective during September 2019). Over the next few months, ABC may update this template as necessary. During this period, CPLs may be filed either electronically or in hardcopy. However, please be advised that beginning with the filing due on January 15, 2020 (effective for February 2020), all CPLs must be electronically filed using the template as it exists at that time. After that date, non-electronic CPL filings will not be accepted by ABC unless the Director issues written permission to do so.
